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LUTHERAN BRAILLE WORKERS   

Did you know that worldwide 285 million peo-
ple  are visually impaired and that 39 million are 
blind?  Did you know that 95% of those who are 
blind  are  unchurched?   How can we reach those 
people beyond audibly sharing the word of God with 
them?   We can provide them with a large print or a 
Braille Bible!   You can be a part of spreading the 
Gospel by joining CTR’s volunteers who travel to Our 
Savior Lutheran Church once a month to print books 
of the Bible in Braille.   The Braille Brigade meets on 
the second Monday of each month from 9:00-12:00 
and our fall kick-off will be on September 13th.   Con-
tact Teresa Nightingale at tnightingale@cox.net or at 
918-639-6011 for more information.   We would 
love to have you join us! 

mailto:tnightingale@cox.net
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The Skit Guys 

CTR will be collecting these World Relief School   

Supply items during the months of July and August. 

You can collect individual items or enough to      

complete one or more kits.  

Collection boxes will be located near the south     

entrance. If you have any questions, please feel free 

to contact Lynne Kollock at  918-298-0717; 

mrsk75@hotmail.com  


